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Hi Everyone; 
Happy Holidays, I hope everyone stayed healthy, and warm! I am officially ready for 
spring. We had enough snow and plenty of cold temperatures. 
 
On November 5th we had our Annual Turkey Shoot, all went well.  
Ken Netting provided 2 schutzen targets for all of the Top Gun Shooters and the Hall 
of Shame Shooters to take a luck shot at, to win the target. 
  
 On January 14th (weather permitting) we will have the annual meeting in the 
Centerburg Conservation club house, doors opening to set up at 9:00 AM. This will 
give us time to visit, with lunch around 11:30 so come hungry, please bring a 
covered dish. Cold cuts, soda and coffee will be provided. Our meeting will be after 
lunch, as usual.  
Bring any muzzle loading related items of interest for display. (A new project or 
something to show off, including leatherwork, carving, bead work, etc.) 
I think all of the current officers will be retaining their positions for 2023.  We 
always welcome anyone that wants to get involved!! I have been president since 
2015, I don’t mind but would welcome new blood. 
WE WILL DEFINATLEY NEED TRUSTEES! It’s your club, step up, be a part of it! 
Please consider taking a turn as a Trustee, you will need to run a shoot during the 
year and maybe attend a meeting. Hope to see you all at the meeting. 
 
If the weather is bad, feel free to call or text me. I’ll get with others to decide if we 
postpone the meeting. 
 
Mark Hazel 
Cell: 614-623-9955 

 
 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


